Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Naftural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City. 1100

< Tel. Nos. (632) 8929-6626 to 29; VOIP Trunkline (632) 8755-3300/8755-3330
Website: http://www.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM FROM THE SECRETARY

TO : ALL UNDERSECRETARIES
ALL DENR BUREAUS

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR INPUTS ON TOP THREE (3) POSSIBLE
AREAS OF COOPERATION WITH THE AUSTRALIAN
GOVERNMENT

DATE : August 7, 2023

In connection with the ongoing discussion on bilateral cooperation with the
Australian Government, you are requested to submit three (3) priority areas of
cooperation on or before August 09, 2023 (Wednesday).

For your strict compliance.

MARIA ANTSRA Y1 %QYﬁGA

Secreta
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Tayo ang kalikasan!



